

STORM SHELTER DISTRICT INTENT FORM

Scho Cou	ol District Name: Cel aty: Mercer	ina City School D	istrict	
Plea	se indicate one of the fo	llowing:		
My school district has now determined to MOVE FORWARD with inclusion of storm shelter.				
	My school district has determined NOT TO MOVE forward with inclusion of storm shelter.			
	 The allowance being considered is associated with the New Middle/High School in the amount of \$656,375 (9,654 sf) approved through the school districts Project Agreement fully executed March 31, 2022. 			
Celina Intermediate Middle School is not part of this request.				
If you are unsure about your response, please contact your OFCC Planning Manager as soon as possible to discuss additional information you require to obtain a decision.				
	Superintendent:	Dr. Ken Schmiesing	 Date	
	Board President:	Bill Sell	Date	